

Broadwood Primary School

Broadwood Road Denton Burn Newcastle upon Tyne NE15 7TB

Telephone:- 0191-2741684 Fax Number:- 0191-2747992 Mobile:- 07496186795

office@broadwoodprimary.co.uk Headteacher – Mr David McLeod Deputy Headteacher – Mrs Susan Brooks-Tyreman

13th November 2018

Dear Children /Parents /Carers

I wanted to let you know that I will be leaving Broadwood Primary School at the end of the academic year on 31st August 2019 to move onto new opportunities that involve working more directly with children.

I will have been Headteacher here at Broadwood for 3 years and I have really enjoyed working with the wonderful children, staff and parents.

I have made sure that I have given the Governing Board as much notice as possible so that they have time to advertise and recruit an excellent new Headteacher for Broadwood. They will be advertising shortly and I have every faith that they will select the right person to continue developing this wonderful school further.

Yours sincerely

David McLeod Headteacher











